
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

September 20, 2019 

CAP/Marketing Board Meeting Scheduled 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Arkansas State Marketing Board for Recyclables and 

Compliance Advisory Panel (CAP) will conduct its third quarterly meeting on Monday, 

September 30, 2019, in Eureka Springs. Members will meet at the Best Western Inn of the 

Ozarks in the Dogwood Room, 207 W. Van Buren, Eureka Springs, Arkansas. This meeting is 

scheduled to coincide with the Arkansas Recycling Coalition annual conference. The board 

meeting is scheduled prior to the conference reception from 3:00 p.m.–4:30 p.m.   

 

CAP’s newly elected chairman, Jay Saxton, will lead the group in a discussion on outreach and 

planning opportunities for 2020. Jay Saxton has been the General Manager of Natural State 

Recycling since 2015.  He entered the recycling business in 2011 after spending over ten years in 

agriculture related positions.  

 

The Sustainability Consortium will be discussing their partnership with the Northwest Arkansas 

Council to develop a roadmap for economic development in the region based on the circular 

movement of recycled and recovered materials. The Department of Energy and Environment, 

Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) will give the Marketing Board an update on the status 

of the Public Notice Task Force and discuss how changes to the public notice system might 

affect small businesses. 

 

The Marketing Board advises and assists DEQ with finding and maintaining markets for 

recyclable materials in Arkansas. CAP is a federal program that was established to help small 

businesses with its air permits. 

 

 

CONTACT: EE-Press@adeq.state.ar.us   
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